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August 2, 2023 

Mr. John Hoffman 
Engineering Coordinator 
City of Aurora 
77 S. Broadway Ave. 
Aurora, Illinois 60505 

RE: Aurora CSO – DMR Preparation Amendment 

Dear Mr. Hoffman: 

Please accept this proposal for additional professional services for the above-referenced project. 
The following outlines the additional services and the associated fees. 

Fehr Graham will provide the following additional scope items based on prior discussions: 
» Continued CSO DMR preparation as defined in original contract through December 2023

These additional services can be provided for an additional cost of $22,000. This increases the total 
not to exceed budget value from $49,900 to $71,900. 

I trust that the information we have provided is in line with your expectations. Please sign the 
authorization line on the next page to include this scope and fee as proposed in the existing contract 
(PO# 300147, Fehr Graham project 23-082) in accordance with the associated terms and conditions 
for this project. 

Please contact me if you have any questions or would like to discuss. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Chris DeSilva, P.E. ENV SP 
Branch Manager 

CJD:kk 

Authorization: 

_____________________________________________ Date:  ______________________ 
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